
SLPOA Meeting Minutes 
 

JoLene Kerr, President called an urgent special meeting of SLPOA via email, Monday, August 11, 

2025 at 10:15 am stating the board's decision to support Mike Anderson and his fundraising 

efforts for the walleye fingerlings project is now at the point a checking account is needed for 

him to deposit the funds raised. A vote is required to validate the SLPOA Board’s agreement. 

She is asking, “Could I please get a confirmation from each of you that we are in agreement with 

this project?  

Mike reported he has raised $7000.00 plus. JoLene Kerr, President, has agreed to be the second 

signature, as a board representative, along with Mike Anderson. We plan to open the account on 

Friday August 15th, 2025, at United Community Bank, Dent location. We will present him with 

our $1000 check at that time. 

Members responding via email August 10, 2025 were JoLene Kerr, Steve Roth, Yvette Lewis, 

Danny Kimball, Jake Daniels, Dick Fultz and Sue Nyhus voting yes. Steve Roth, Jake Daniels, 

and Sue Nyhus added a cautionary note that the DNR is reporting low percentages of walleye 

fingerling survival rates due to a number of factors but noted there is no indication this project 

would cause harm.  

On July 24, 2024, Dick Fultz had made a motion to establish a fund in which SLPOA association 

donate 50 cents for every dollar donated by concerned SLPOA members up to $1000.00 when 

the goal of $1000.00 is reached. This project would be entertained for two more years. JoLene 

seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

 

 

 


